
 
 
4 May 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 

 
Permission Form – Year 7-13 Trip to APO Unwrap Concert 

 
Our Year 7-13 students has been given the wonderful opportunity to spend an evening at 
Auckland Town Hall. 
 
We will have the opportunity to discover the stories behind the Haydn’s Military Symphony and 
takes our understanding and enjoyment of the piece to a new level.  
 
This trip is optional. Participation will cost $ 17.50 per student and will be invoiced via KAMAR to 
enable you to pay this via the parent portal. If you do not know how to access the portal please 
email: accounts@elim.school.nz 
 
Date: Tuesday 29 June  
 
Depart: 4:15pm at Golflands campus 
 
Return: 8:30pm 
 
Transport: School Vans (BC/GC students only). Mt Albert students will need to organize 
own transportation to Auckland Town Hall and parents are expected to pick them up 
from Town Hall at 7:45pm 
 
Location: Auckland Town Hall 
 
Cost: $ 17.50 
 
Students will need to come dressed in smart, casual clothes and bring own food or money to 
buy food.    
 
Please complete this form to give permission for your child to attend by Friday 14 May 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/gxNNdbt5ZB 
 
 
Karen Liu   
TEACHER IN CHARGE OF MUSIC / CHINESE 
Elim Christian College 
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